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Shutting down the track would indeed exacerbate issues like illegal street racing. 

Without a designated space for racing, individuals may turn to the streets, leading to 

increased risks for participants and bystanders alike. It would also attribute to even 

more noise complaints and traffic hazards in the community. 

 

In addition to safety concerns, the closure would impact local businesses that benefit 

from events at the track, such as restaurants, hotels, and automotive shops as well 

all of the family owned companies that sponsor events at the track. The community 

would lose out on jobs and economic activity generated by races and related events. 

 

This bill would shut down PIR. For reason listed above and many many more this 

cannot happen.  


